
Date 

Academic Year: 20xx-20xx      Student ID: 
 
Dear (first name), 
 
Congratulations! On behalf of the University of Connecticut and the XXX School/Unit/Department, it is 
my pleasure to notify you as a recipient of the XXX Scholarship for the XXXX-XXXX academic year. This 
scholarship was made possible through the generosity of [Donor name(s)]. 
 
Upon recipient of this letter, we invite you to share your story of scholarship impact with the donors by 
visiting http://s.uconn.edu/thankdonors. We appreciate your partnership as we foster a culture of 
gratitude here at UConn and hope to share the impact of scholarship support with the alumni and 
friends of UConn Nation who help make these scholarships possible. 
 
Your scholarship in the amount of $xx,xxx will be credited to your student account. If you are a 
need-based financial aid recipient (loans, grants, work-study employment), your financial aid 
package may be revised as a result of this award. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact our office at xxx-xxx-xxxx. 
 
Best wishes for a successful academic year! 
 

Sincerely, 


